	APPOINTMENT OF FACULTY MEMBER WITH TENURE
	EMERITUS APPOINTMENTS
	Mary Deneen, Assistant Vice President for Finance/Associate Controller, presented the Unaudited Financial Statements for the year ended June 30, 2017. She reviewed the Statements on the University’s Net Position; Revenues, Expenses and Changes in Net ...
	Jean Kennedy-Sleeman, University Architect, briefed the Committee on the facades being considered for the Owens House and Phase I of the Laboratory Sciences Building. Owens House, which will house 470 students in single and double semi-suites with two...
	Chief Rhonda Harris, Assistant Vice President for Public Safety, spoke to the Committee about the Enterprise Risk Management process the University will be undertaking over the next several months.
	In his report to the Committee, Vice President DuBois briefed the Committee on plans to update the Master Plan and the ODU Police Department’s community policing initiative.  The ODU Police Department was recently selected as a “Spotlight Agency” for ...

